Friends of EverBloom

Board of Directors
Meeting Notes

Friends of EverBloom’s mission is to positively contribute to the overall health and function of Lake Bloomington and Evergreen Lake and their associated watersheds while using enhancement, restoration and protection of fish and aquatic species, sustainability plans for these ecosystems and associated watersheds, and enhanced public awareness of conservation issues surrounding these lakes as guiding principles.

The Board of Director’s met on March 27, 2014 and the meeting was called to order at 9 a.m.  The members present were Terry Brown, Mike Garthaus, Jackie Kraft, Mike Steffa, Kathryn Foster, Chuck McGuire, and Jerry Martoglio.  Claude Graeff was also present as the organizational development chair.  
A motion was made and passed to transfer funds from the postage category to the registration and filing fees category.
A motion was made and passed to buy marketing and display materials.

A motion was made and passed to adopt the current Friends of Everbloom logo.  Now that there is an official logo, the board is moving forward on getting t-shirts.  
The board discussed the fall event and started making a timeline of events for the weekend.  The event will be on Saturday, September 27th.   There will be a fishing tournament on both lakes.  There will be family and kid’s activities. There will be a 5K run on Sunday the 28th at Evergreen Lake.  

Kathryn Foster presented the results of the planning session. 

Friends of Everbloom will have a booth at the Sustainability event at IWU on Saturday April 12th.  

The next board meeting is April 24th at 9 am at Terry Brown’s office.    
Mike Garthaus

